Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/14/2020 9:32:53 PM

First name: Joan Last name: Young Organization:

Title:

Comments: Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

Dear Forest Service personnel-

I am one of the 19 people who have hiked the entire North Country National Scenic trail, which includes the Superior Hiking Trail. The outstanding nature of this experience is a precious treasure.

I add my voice to that of the SHTA in seeking to choose a reroute around the Lutsen expansion that preserves the wild and scenic character of the trail, and the sustainability of the treadway. It must be moved away from the ski area for this to happen.

The Superior Hiking Trail Association has an excellent record of creating good trail, and plenty of experience. Please choose their proposed alternative route for the trail.

Joan H. Young.

--

- - - - - -

Joan H. Young

author of the Anastasia Raven cozy mysteries, Dubois Files children's mysteries, books about hiking, and more

check it out at booksleavingfootprints.com adventurer - writer - speaker